
Subject: Inquiry for Parent-Teacher Meeting 

Dear [Teacher's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am the parent of [Child's 

Name], who is in your [Grade/Class Name] class. 

I would like to inquire about the possibility of scheduling a parent-teacher meeting to discuss 

[specific topics or concerns, e.g., my child's progress, academic performance, social interactions, 

etc.]. I believe that a conversation could greatly benefit [Child's Name] as well as our 

understanding of how we can support their learning at home. 

Please let me know your available times, and I will do my best to accommodate. I appreciate 

your dedication and look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


